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Crystal Lake Man Dies, Tested Positive for COVID-19  

WOODSTOCK – The McHenry County Department of Health and the McHenry County Coroner’s 

Office has confirmed a death of a 70 year old Crystal Lake man who tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

 “Our hearts go out to this family at their time of loss,” said Public Health Administrator Melissa 

Adamson. “The health and safety of our community is our number one priority.” We are working 

with the Coroner’s Office to determine this man’s cause of death.   

 

At this time, there are 25 confirmed cases in McHenry County. Susan Karras, Director of Public 

Health Nursing, states that she expects the number of confirmed COVID-19 cases to increase as the 

virus continues to spread. To help protect your family and community she suggests: 

 Stay home 

 When you are not ill and must go out, practice social distancing of 6 feet or more 

 Call your healthcare provider if you are sick and your symptoms are worsening. 

 Check in with those greater than 60 years of age and those with chronic medical conditions. 

 

For more information please visit Coronavirus.Illinois.gov or mcdh.info.  For general questions about 

COVID-19, call the IDPH hotline at 1-800-889-3931 or email dph.sick@illinois.gov 
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